
Coming Together 
for Art and Peace

November 13–15 :: 10 a.m. – 2 p.m.

Clark College

A community mural project by Christian Barrios 

Thank you to ASCC (Associated Students of Clark College) and our supporters:

Please join us in the Penguin Union 
Building, room 161 at Clark College’s 
Main Campus to participate in a 
community mural painting project. 

NOVEMBER 13 AT 10 A.M. To kick off the 
event, Christian Barrios will give a short 
talk about his experience with public art 
and the mural project.

“Coming Together for Art and Peace” is 
a work conceived and led by Christian 
Barrios. Barrios is a local artist and 
Clark alum whose work you can see 

throughout Southwest Washington. 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 
Come ready to grab a brush  
and do some painting.

Questions? Please contact Erika Nava 
at enava@clark.edu or Rosalba Pitkin at 
rpitkin@clark.edu

Clark College expressly prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, perceived or actual physical or mental disability, 
pregnancy, genetic information, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, marital status, creed, religion, honorably discharged veteran or military 
status, citizenship, immigration status, or use of a trained guide dog or service animal in its programs and activities. Learn more at www.clark.edu/
nds. If you need an accommodation due to a disability in order to fully participate in this event, please contact Clark College’s Human Resources 
Office. Phone: 360-992-2105 Email: hr@clark.edu

 


